Council Chair Mike White

Vice-Chair Robert Carroll

Presiding Officer Pro Tempore Stacy Crivello

Councilmembers
Alika Atay
Elle Cochran
Don S. Guzman
Riki Hokama
Kelly T. King
Yuki Lei K. Sugimura



## **COUNTY COUNCIL**

COUNTY OF MAUI 200 S. HIGH STREET WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 www.MauiCounty.us

March 9, 2018

Mr. Tivoli Faaumu, Chief Department of Police County of Maui Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chief Faaumu:

SUBJECT: AMENDMENTS TO APPENDIX A, GRANT REVENUE -

SCHEDULE OF GRANTS BY DEPARTMENTS AND PROGRAMS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018 (DEPARTMENT OF POLICE (DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

HIGHWAY SAFETY GRANTS)) (BF-61(16))

At its meeting of February 27, 2018, the Budget and Finance Committee reviewed the proposed budget amendment relating to the Department of Transportation Highway Safety Grants.

May I please request you respond to the following:

- 1. Provide a list of the grants the Department of Police receives for underage drinking deterrence, including the grantor and amount of the grant. Explain how the grants are used in your operations.
- 2. Does your Department collaborate with the Department of Liquor Control in underage drinking deterrence programs? Explain.
- 3. Does your Department seek funding from the Department of Liquor Control, Liquor Education Fund, for underage drinking programs? Explain.

May I further request you respond no later than **Wednesday, March 21, 2018**. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of your response.

Chief Tivoli Faaumu March 9, 2018 Page 2

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Michele Yoshimura at ext. 7663, James Krueger at ext. 7761, or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758).

Sincerely,

RIKI HOKAMA, Chair

Budget and Finance Committee

bf:ltr:061(16)apd01

cc: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa